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I am very much opposed to allowing people to camp in our city parks . Parks are our refugee and
with the trashing, of our city streets, it is heartbreaking to allow our beautiful natural spaces to be
trashed as well. The homeless need to be housed, but not in our parks. 

Testimony is presented without formatting.


